Sample project special: g404
02-03-11 (Re-issued 07-03-17)	
GENERAL 404 PERMIT 

[bookmark: _GoBack]The proposed work as shown on the plans has been permitted by the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers under a General 404 Permit for roadway fill.  The Contractor must comply with all special and general conditions attached to the permit.  All costs for permit compliance will be included in the costs of the work.

Questions regarding this permit should be directed to the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers, Albuquerque District, Southern Colorado Project Office, P.O. Box 294, Pueblo, CO 8l002, (719) 543‑9459, Attention: Ms. Anita Culp.

A copy of this permit is available from the Resident Engineer.

